/¢ BLAGKS DEGKER

11th April 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Ref. Requlation (1907/2006) Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and
Restriction of Chemical substances.

Dear Sir

| can confirm that Black & Decker is aware of the requirements of the above legislation
and is currently working with its supply chain to evaluate the necessary actions needed
to comply.

Where it is required Black & Decker will ensure that all chemical substances that need
to be registered under the above regulations will be so registered within the timescale
required.

Should you need any further detail please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Yours sincerely

// 7/1 ~ e

Colin Thirlaway | A
Safety and Environment Manager

Black & Decker Europe

Office 00 44 1388 422201
Email colin.thirlaway@blackdecker.com
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